Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 494

From: I
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of Emergency Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 6:34:25 PM

To whom it may concern,

As a concerned ,tax paying citizen of Australia and resident of QLD, I implore you not to
extend the Emergency Bill in Qld, which would see our state under Emergency until end of
October.

During the last two years I have lost 3 jobs to the mandates. One of these jobs took me
over 3 yrs of study and more than 1500 unpaid work hours to acquire. I will probably
never work in this career due to the state of Emergency. I know countless people who
have also lost not only employment but lifelong careers.

In addition the segregation in Qld is impacting families and especially children My
daughter recently won a gold medal at an international world championship event but I am
unable to attend her presentation ceremony.

My oldest daughter is to be married in June , a day which will be one of the most
significant days of her life , but the Emergency Bill may prevent her from celebrating it as
she should.

These are just a few examples of how this Bill has impacted my family. The impact
extends to so many more families .

Please , let us move forward with our lives. We have now seen that this virus has as much
effect as the influenza virus. You need to allow Queenslanders to take responsibility for
their own health and get on with life.

PLEASE SAY NO TO THE EXTENSION OF THE EMERGENCY BILL.

Louise Lakeman
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